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Moving Forward For Our Troubled Youth

Concord, NH - Following the passage of House Bill 49-FN-A, Senator
Sharon Carson released the following statement:

"The passage of House Bill 49-FN-A protects juvenile Granite Staters currently being

held in the Sununu Center from needing to be moved to an out-of-state facility," stated
Senator Carson.

"This is another step in transitioning youthful offenders to a safe, secure facility, here in

New Hampshire. | remain confident that an effective, permanent solution will be found
this year."
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